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25/11/08
Ruth.Burnett@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk

Dear Ruth,

At our meeting on 18/11/08 Craigmillar Community Council voted unanimously to support the
introduction of a Sunday timetable at Newcraighall Station Edinburgh. This service is badly needed
as it serves a large shopping complex, which is building even more units. Indeed the whole area is
part of major regeneration program with some 2.000 new houses proposed. After years of meetings
with CEC road officials, they have finally admitted that the present road system and especially
Niddrie Mains Road cannot be improved largely.

This is why we feel the Newcraighall station can help by opening on a Sunday, when the area around
there is busier than on a weekday. We would also like a new station near to the proposed Craigmillar
town centre but that is a matter for later discussion.

If you have any queries, we can be contacted as above or through Eileen Hewitt at CEC who will
forward any enquiries to us.

Yours sincerely

Terry Tweed
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